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On Monday 4 January 2021, Prime Minister Boris Johnson put in place a national lockdown for 
England while Scotland’s First Minister, Nicola Sturgeon also implemented a lockdown.  Wales 
remains in a lockdown which began before the announcement, while a tighter lockdown in 
Northern Ireland is expected to come into force on Friday. 

 

CTSI will adhere to government restrictions and remain watchful for further developments. 

Currently, currently CTSI will proceed with the May and June examinations as scheduled. 

 

This is a fluid situation and CTSI will provide ongoing timely updates to candidates concerning the 
May 2021 exam cycle.  
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